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  Our Annual Clam Bake is back! 
Saturday, September 10th at 4:00pm 

 

Clams!  

Lobster!  

Grilled Beef! 

Desserts! 

 

 

Join us for delicious food and good company. Invite family, friends, and neighbors to 
come have a decadent night out.   
 
Sign up on the church bulletin board or send an e-mail to officeLmc818@gmail.com to 
let us know you are coming. We ask that you bring an appetizer, side dish, or dessert 
to share. Tickets are $30.00. 

Please note, this is an adults only event. 
 
 
 

Traditional Worship will return 
to 11AM on September 11th 
 
 

Luther Memorial Church 
818 Tinton Ave 
Tinton Falls, NJ 07724 
(732) 542-2727 



 
If you would like to donate flowers for any Sunday, please make 
your request on the poster in the church hall or contact the church 
office by calling 732-542-2727 or emailing: officelmc818@gmail.com. 

Flower donations remain at $18.00.  
 
 
 
SPECIAL NOTICE: LMC Buildings and Grounds will be 
closed from this Wednesday, August 31 through Friday, 
September 2, 2022 to allow for parking lot resurfacing. You 
will not be able to access the parking lot until Saturday, 
September 3rd. Please make note to complete any 
business at the church before 8/31 or plan to complete it 
on or after 9/3. Thank you all for your cooperation as we 
make needed improvements to our lot. 
 

 
LMC Book Drop 
Keep the books coming; so far, we have received $151.32. And 
don’t forget to check out the Book Swap table. If you have a 
book that you think someone else might like, leave it on the table 
instead of putting it straight into the drop. Looking for 
something new to read? See what others have left. Books will be 
placed in the donation bin approximately two weeks after their 
turn on the table.  
 

 
Heidi and Ed Magenheimer dropped off over 350 pounds of food 
last month!  The staff at LunchBreak has been extremely pleased and 
excited to see all the donations from LMC come in. There is great need 
in our community at the moment and every donation helps! Let’s keep 
up the good work for September. 
 
 

You are invited to attend a Celebration of Life Service to be held in 
honor of our dear friend Kathleen Samaras by her family. The date 
of the service is Saturday, September 17th beginning at 10am with a 
coffee reception/visitation with the family. This will be followed at 
11am by the service. If you would like to help provide anything for 
the reception at 10am, or would like to help with the set up or clean 
up, please contact the LMC church office.  



 
In 2022, awesome people like you will continue to fight against 
the challenges of disease, disaster, displacement, and other 
concerns that leave people hungry. 

Walk with us on October 16, 2022 

as we raise funds to help neighbors near and far get the meals 
they need for today and sustainable food security for tomorrow! 

CROP Hunger Walk is a nationwide movement sponsored by 
CWS, to raise funds to end hunger and poverty in the U.S. and 

around the world. Here in Red Bank, as a community (religious groups, businesses, schools, and 
other civic organizations) we have proudly joined efforts for 42 years to support the most 
vulnerable neighbors around the world and in our county through these 14 local partners.  

With Heart & Sole, we are committed to 
END HUNGER, ONE STEP at a TIME! 

 
 
 
 
 

It’s that time again!  
Time to start planning your display for our 5th Annual 

Trunk or Treat! 
Saturday October 29th   from 2-4pm 

Rain Date Sunday October 30th 

 
We have had so much fun the past few years hosting a 
Trunk or Treat for our friends and neighbors; so, we’re 
doing it again! Anyone who would like to design a trunk 
can e-mail Ellen Rehberg at ellen.illies@yahoo.com It’s 
first come, first served so sign up early! If you would 
rather welcome guests and answer questions or help 
set-up, let us know that too! 

Looking forward to some Halloween fun with you! 



Monthly Game Night   September 17th @ 6:30 
Need a little break from the routine? Need a dose of silly? Like to eat Pizza? 
Come play games with us! We have a rotating collection of games with plenty of options.  
I guarantee you will have a great time, or your money back! (Free Event!) 
Pizza, games, and a small selection of beverages provided. 
We already have a date for October’s game night, too! We hope to see you on 10/22 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Weekly Bible 
Studies, 

Confirmation 
Class & 

Discussion 
Groups 

 
 
Sunday, 10:00am  Adult Bible Study: Will resume with a new study on 

Sunday, September 11th, 2022.    
Tuesday, 10:30pm  Community Bible Study: Will will resume on 9/13/2022.  
Tuesday, 4:30pm Confirmation Class with Pastor Detrie in the church 

library. If you would like to pursue confirmation 
instruction, contact the church office 732-542-2727, 
officelmc818@gmail.com.  

Wednesday, 7:00pm Pastor Detrie’s Evening Bible Study: Will restart 
Wednesday, September 14th 

 

Share the News! We would love to 
help you let our church family know 

what’s happening. Birthdays, 
anniversaries, celebrations, and thanks; 

Events, announcements, stories, and 
prayers. If you have stories, questions, 
updates, corrections or ideas e-mail us 

@ ellen.illies@yahoo.com 

Our recent Fun Faire Carnival 
raised $80 and gathered 4 bags full 
food items for Lunch Break. We also 
had a lot of fun (and survived the heat!) 
Discussions are underway to determine 
if we should continue the event at a 
different time of year. Perhaps around 
Easter? Chime in and let Ellen R. know if 
you have an opinion! 

 



 
2nd  Victor Russomanno 

6th  Jacquelyn Colman 

10th  Alice McManus 

13th  Linda Schiafone 

14th  Jim Nash 

Karolyn Schoenberger 

19th  Kevin Schoenberger 

20th  Marie Helsing 

21st  Ellen Rehberg 

26th  David Colman 

29th  Mikaela Hubbard 

30th  Zachary Welch 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Please add these individuals to your prayers: 

Daniel Cantrell Pastor Dale & Suzanne Heidi Magenheimer Joyce Siney 
Melvin Taylor Jerry Kastning Linda Lembeck Peter Foy 

Devyn & Kayla Joseph Connie Wild Mohamad The Smith Family 
Gene Buckley Bob Hollenbeck Joan Pignataro Chuck Colianno 
Harold Brown Sandi Carter Joe Tetley Tom Mirandi 
Cynthia Mayer Russ Baccaglini Jean Berich Bobby Best Sister 

Renee Colton Farrell Rondia Crowford Angela Mirandi 
Ruta Colomb Colin Hanna Grace Connie Schulz 

Baiba Grinvalds Sandra Erhard Gilbert Saltzman Jack Connolly 
Pat McBee Daniel McClendon Matthias Colomb Tony Amato 

Rev. Jonah Burakowski 
& family. 

The family of Kathleen 
Landgraf 

Baby Cleveland,  
Great-grandchild of 
Sandy Seckendorf 

For the people of Ukraine 

Heidi Griswold    
 

Please e-mail us any prayer requests; or join the weekly email prayer group by contacting the church office at 
officeLmc818@gmail.com 


